
Notice of Delay in the Summer 2009 Long-Term RFP  

Entergy Services, Inc. (“ESI”) hereby notifies interested parties of a change in the representative 

schedule set forth in Section 2.1 of the RFP Main Body.  ESI, with the concurrence of the 

Independent Monitor, has determined that the remaining RFP deadlines will be delayed by 

approximately two months.  

The changes to the representative RFP schedule are as follows:  

 Evaluation of proposals begins – On or about January 18, 2010 

 Announce Preliminary Shortlist – On or about April 15, 2010 

 Notification of Primary or Secondary Award List – July 2010 

 Notification of Secondary Award List – October 2010 

 Execute Definitive Agreement – December 2010 

ESI has also determined that it is necessary to delay the Delivery Term Start Date for proposals 

involving an existing resource until no earlier than July 1, 2011, pending all necessary regulatory 

approvals.  The Delivery Term Start Date for proposals involving developmental CCGT 

resources will remain June 1, 2015.  

Please refer to the document provided in the link below for additional information pertaining to 

this delay. If you have any questions, please contact the RFP administrator at 

esirfp1@entergy.com. 
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